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Commodore's Report 

Dear Members,
We have started the new season well, The last three events have been very successful thanks to Mandy, Gill and all their little helpers. I would like to say a special thank you to Linda Walpole for stepping into the galley when we had the resignation of one of our social team. Also to Mike Fowler and Frank Gaylard for keeping the bar running so well since the bar manager resigned.
Without these people volunteering we would have a lot of problems keeping the club running. There are a lot more members, too many to mention, who volunteer to help and I am sure you all know who they are. Thank you from us all.
The next date to remember is the Easter cruise to Windsor arranged by our Rear Commodore Terry Hoyle. This looks to be a great weekend. Well done Terry. I would also take this opportunity to thank all my committee for their help in making things run so smooth
Well that’s all for now, Happy sailing.

Roy Nash
Commodore
March 2017
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Dates for your diary ... 


April
Sunday 23rd                          St George's Day Lunch 

May
Sunday 7th                            Commodore's Meet and Greet


Please ensure that should you wish to attend any of the above events, that your names are put down on the noticeboard at the club as soon as possible.  Thank you.

With regards to the above forthcoming functions, please don't forget that the club is always looking for members to volunteer and help organise these events.  If you don't feel that is something that you can do, you can always offer to help with the decorations, which are usually done on a Friday evening, and help is always required to clear tables, wash up, tablecloths to be laundered.

There are many jobs and so few people ... can you give any time to help?
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St Patrick's Day -
Sunday 19th March

WHAT A CRAIC! 

When we entered the clubhouse it was a riot of green, with decorations and people wearing hats, scarves, jumpers and anything else they could find; Gill was wearing a very catching little number, a little trilby - Irish green - with lace was daintily perched on the top of her blonde curls.
 

That doesn't mean to say she wasn't working as Gill, Mandy Hoyle and Linda Walpole had prepared a wonderful meal with Parma ham and melon to start, followed gammon with colcannon or Irish stew - though I saw one or two people go back to try what they hadn't had, it was that good - and then there was a veritable panoply of desserts, many donated by Sylvia Ross, there with husband Derek (so happy to see them after too long a time away) and their lovely family.
 

While we were eating, our lovely colleen Grainna (pronounced Gronya) sang lilting Irish ballads and, had there been a savage breast, it would definitely have been soothed.
 

Then there was a surprise treat, a troop from the O'Connor school of Irish dance, from the littlest leprechaun, with a face so full of concentration it made your heart miss a beat, to the River Dancers whose tap shoes made the dance floor ring out as it never has before.  Though only seven in number - late booking only made on the Thursday so lucky to have them - the applause when they finished nearly brought the roof down and they promised to return next year, hopefully in greater numbers.
 

The, by now, ritual Irish joke telling brought laughter and groans and Grainne announced the winner to be one of our guests - who I'm sure also won last year.
 

Grainne was then back on stage and, with dinners digested, raised her tempo with a selection of Irish rebel songs and country music favourites which had us clapping and foot stamping and what a joy it was when, I'm sure, everyone there was on the dance floor, jigging and having fun.
 

With promises to be there again next year - Grainne is booked - everyone left the club with a big smile on their face.
 

If you were there, I'm sure you'll be looking forward to next year's craic and, if you weren't, better put the date in your diary now so won't miss one of our best parties again, It will be Sunday 18th March. 

Maggie Barton
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In Memorium
Roger Francis

Weybridge Mariners were very sorry to hear of the death of club member Roger Francis, who passed away on Monday 6th March after a long illness.

Our thoughts are with Jean and his family at this very sad time. 

Joke Corner  ... 
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